
Trash Disposal Transition 
 
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2025 we will welcome Redgate Disposal as our new 
trash disposal service in 2025. Please see below for a list what to expect during this 
transition. 

 December 18th, 2024 the member homes will begin receiving a 95-gallon 
Redgate trash polycart (red lid) and a 95-gallon Redgate recycling polycart (yellow 
lid) . Please store these carts until your first Redgate trash pickup   scheduled Janu-
ary 4th.  Until the transition date of January 1, 2025, continue to use your 
Waste Management polycarts. 

 December 28th, 2024 (Saturday due to the holiday) is your last Waste Manage-
ment trash/recycle pickup. Please leave your empty Waste Management carts 
at the curb after your last trash/recycle pickup! You will be responsible for set-
ting out the current Waste Management Polycarts for pickup and any fees that would 
be assessed if the carts are not out for pickup. Waste Management will be sending 
an additional vehicle to collect the empty carts. We appreciate your patience and co-
operation as this process may take a few days.  

 January 4th (Saturday due to the holiday) will be your First Redgate Disposal 
Trash pickup. Trash will be regularly  picked up every week on Fridays.  

 January 10th will be  your First Redgate Disposal Recycle pickup. Recycle will 
be picked up bi-weekly on Fridays.   

Please see the information from Redgate Disposal concerning the following: 

 You may get additional polycarts @ $5.00 per month. 

 You may request special assistance for your Redgate pickup. 

 Upon request one (1) bulky item can be picked up on Mondays at no additional 
fee. 


